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Sherwood Forest Educational Visit 
Thursday 5th September 2019 

 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Tomorrow is our Sherwood Forest trip, and we are really excited to take the class on such an 
engaging trip to launch our Robin Hood topic! As part of the day we’ll have actors to guide us 
around the forest and talk to us about the legend of Robin Hood, show us his hideouts and 
explore the Major Oak. We will also get to learn about the different plants that grow in the forest 
to support our science this term.  

 
Please ensure that your child is in school at 8:15am tomorrow morning please, as our coach 
will be collecting us for departure at 8:30am. This will allow us enough time to register the class 
and ensure that everyone is prepared for an exciting day. 
 
Your child will need to bring a coat/rain jacket, as much of the visit will take place outdoors, 
and full school uniform so that we can represent St. Patrick’s in the best possible way. The staff 
at Sherwood Forest have recommended that children wear boots, wellies or trainers that will 
protect their feet through all weather conditions, so they will not need to wear school shoes for 
the visit. Your child will also need to bring a packed lunch to eat at Sherwood Forest – children 
eligible for Free School Meals will have a pack-up prepared for them by the kitchen staff at 
school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all in the morning for a brilliant day! 

 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Mr King and Mrs Smith 
Year 3 Teacher and Teaching Assistant 


